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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, April 4, 2023 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on 
Tuesday, April 4, 2023 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake 
Street, Hustisford, WI 53034 
 
Present:  Brian Thimm, Chair; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; Heather Cramer, Superintendent; and 
Steve Weinheimer, Member. 

 

 Technology Update—Mr. Miller provided an update on testing preparation.  He also discussed the phone issues that the 

district is experiencing.  Mrs. Cramer indicated that the issue has also affected other area customers.  Mr. Miller was waiting 

for a response from Frontier on more information.  There are several internal phone issues that are being dealt with as well.  

There is an issue with the library software as well that Mr. Miller is working on.   

 April 2023 Referendum Discussion/Future Facilities Planning—The question is being voted on as the meeting was happening. 

 2023 Summer School—The summer school book will be on the April 10 agenda.  Registration is on April 19 from 5-7:30 at 

JHE. 

 Field Trips—The 8th grade field trip to DC will need to be approved on April 10.  The district just received the information from 

Dodgeland on this year’s agenda.  There is an FFA leadership trip to DC that will need to be approved for two students.  The 

seniors are looking to do a day trip. 

 Summer Technology Planning—Mr. Miller is looking into backup options.  He discussed the pros and cons of cloud based vs. 

in-house backup.  He discussed the security issues that need to be addressed over the summer.  He indicated that the district 

will once again be doing a recycling of monitors and computers over the summer.  He stated that he will be doing a server 

room clean up and rearranging his areas.  Finally, he is looking into Google Plus for the 23-24 school year. 

 Graduation Options—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the possibility of a GED #2 option to be introduced for our school 

district.  This will provide an option for students who are struggling to meet requirements.  This provides options for students.  

The information will be presented at the April 24 board meeting. 

 

 


